## Weekly News - 14th September 2018

# Year 4

Dear Parents & Carers.

It's been another busy week in Year 4. We have begun writing our instructions as to How to Wash a Woolly Mammoth. In Maths, we have revised number bonds to 10 and 100 and applied this knowledge to finding the next multiples of ten and a hundred.

In History we looked at cave paintings and will be having a go at creating our own in art. This week in Science we have realized that solids come in many different forms.

Thank you for returning the flu immunisation consent forms. There are one or two still outstanding and we would like these to be returned on Monday.

It was good to see so many of you at the parent meeting this week. If you were unable to make the meeting, the PowerPoint will be available on the school website.

Please make sure that your child's PE kit is in school every day. Unfortunately, one or two children were not able to fully participate in the lesson this week as they had no kit  $\otimes$ 

Have a lovely weekend.

Year 4 Team

### **Homework Reminder**

Today your child will have come home with their spelling list for Autumn Term. Please encourage and support your child to learn these. The spelling test will be on Friday (21st September) and will be on Week 1Words.

In addition, we would like the children to complete a Top Trump card on an animal of their choice. This is in preparation for independent writing on How to Wash an Animal. This must be completed by **TUESDAY 18<sup>th</sup> SEPTEMBER.** 



#### **Date Reminders**

#### Flu Immunisation

Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> October 2018

#### **Announcements**

Please could you send in any empty, washed one plastic milk cartons for an upcoming art lesson.